Town of Brunswick Notice of Public Hearing

Project:

Pleasant Street Two-Way Conversion Study (WIN 24563.00)

Date/Time: Thursday, March 31, 2022 From 6:30 – 8:00 PM

The Town of Brunswick (Town) along with the Maine Department of Transportation (MDOT) and TYLin International (TY Lin) will present a DRAFT report analyzing the possibility of converting the one-way section of Pleasant Street (Stanwood to Maine) to two-way traffic. The purpose of the hearing is to allow the public to comment on the DRAFT so that those comments can be reviewed and analyzed in the preparation of a final report that will be delivered to the Town Council.

MEETING IN PERSON OR VIA ELECTRONIC DEVICES

THE PUBLIC CAN ATTEND THE MEETING IN COUNCIL CHAMBERS

or

VIEW ON TV3 (Channel 3 on Comcast) or LIVE STREAM FROM THE TOWN'S WEBSITE http://tv3hd.brunswickme.org/CablecastPublicSite/watch/1?channel=1

or

BY JOINING THE ZOOM MEETING

Information about joining the meeting will be available on the Town Webpage (www.brunswickme.org) or the Town Facebook Page

Public Comments must be submitted in person or through the "Raise your Hand" feature in the zoom webinar when prompted. Please be advised message and data rates may apply. The Meeting Moderator will make an announcement when it is time for public comment. Comments may be submitted in advance of the meeting by emailing tbarnes@brunswickme.org

INDIVIDUALS NEEDING AUXILIARY AIDS FOR EFFECTIVE COMMUNICATION PLEASE CONTACT THE TOWN MANAGER'S OFFICE AT 725-6659 (TDD 725-5521)

For More Information: Tyler Barnes, Project Engineer 207-725-6100 ext. 4145 tbarnes@brunswickme.org